August 2, 1955

Mrs. B.M. Kraybill 2726 Circle Drive Durham, North Cerolina

Dear Mrs. Kraybills

The Commission on Education is looking forward to having you with us again as leading teacher of our week-day nursery school. We feel very fortunate in having you with us. The progress and success of the school is due mainly to your supervision and teaching procedures and knowledge. We hear so many good reports about the school from parents whose children have had advantage of your leadership.

If at any time we can help you, please call on us. We want to supress to you our appreciation for the excellent contribution to our church and our community which you are giving through the nursery school.

Sincerely,